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          September 3rd 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to a new school year. It was wonderful to see the children smiling and chatting to their 
friends on their way in this morning and fantastic that we have full classes with very few absences. We 
are delighted to welcome thirty new Wrens who will be attending this afternoon and meeting their Year 
6 buddies for the first time. 
 

Meet the Teacher Sessions 
There is a change of time for the Meet the Teacher sessions next week. Please arrive at 2:45 pm and not 
at the previously advertised time of 2:30 pm. Teachers will be going through the new class routines and 
offering advice on how you can help your child. A summary will be provided in next week’s overview in 
case you are not able to attend. 
 

Contact Details 
Please ensure we have at least two emergency telephone numbers and your correct email address. 
Please let the office know as soon as possible if any of your details change. 
 

Severe Nut Allergy 
One of our new pupils has a severe nut allergy. No food containing nuts should be brought into school so 
please check contents of packed lunches very carefully. 
 
     Second hand Uniform Sale 
FOBS will be holding a second-hand uniform sale in the paddock next week on Monday, Tuesday, 
Thursday and Friday at 2:30 pm onwards. All items are 50p. 
 

Blessing of the Back pack 
Rev T has asked me to inform you all of a special service that will be taking place at St John’s on Sunday, 
September 12th at 9:30 am. Children can bring their school bags to be blessed at this service. 
 
Have a good weekend. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alison Higgins 
 
 


